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This month I want to call your attention to an important upcoming 

event - the World War II Veterans Honor Flight . Approximately 120 

WW II veterans are scheduled to arrive from Washington D.C. at the 

next Honor Flight event on Thursday evening, October 6, 2011, at Lou-

isville International Airport. Everyone is invited to join us in honoring 

our WW II vets by gathering in the main concourse to welcome them 

home from their trip. Itôs a moving experience and a great way to thank 

them for their sacrifices and service. The exact arrival time has not been 

set, but plan on meeting around 9:00 p.m. in the main concourse. 

Many thanks to compatriots John H. Huffman, Jon E. Huffman, Dick Bierman and Bill 

Upton for representing our chapter at the 229th Anniversary Battle of Blue Licks Memorial 

Service held on August 20, 2011, at Blue Licks State Park. I hear the food at the State Park 

Lodge is still great, the way I remember it from the 225th Anniversary in 2007. Iôd also like to 

express special thanks to Past President Henry Head for his 25 years of service to our society. 

He has served us well in many capacities, and I hope heôs with us for many more.  

 

George E. Meyers 

Chapter President 

 

 

Veteranôs Service Committee 

 

Past President Henry Head, who 

serves as chairman of the chap-

terôs Service to Veterans Commit-

tee, is shown presenting a check 

for $400.00 to Volunteer Services 

representative Rhonda Smith at 

the V.A. Medical Center On Au-

gust 9, 2011. Our chapterôs dona-

tion will be used for the 

ñWelcome Home to Veteransò 

account. 
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Constitution Week Luncheon Meeting 

Fincastle Chapter, NSDAR was the host chapter for this yearôs joint DAR/SAR/CAR Constitution Week Luncheon held 

at the Pendennis Club on September 10, 2011. The well-attended event was presided over this year by Regent Keitt 

Wood of Fincastle Chapter. A drum duet performed by Louisville Thrustonôs Hayden Fuller and Chris Woo opened 

the meeting followed by posting of the Colors by members of the Dr. V. Edward Masters Memorial Color Guard. The 

featured speaker was Maj. Gen. Richard A. Huck, USMC (Ret.), whose talk was entitled ñNational Security and 

Global Terrorism.ò Among those receiving presentations were Fincastle Chapterôs Lynn Renau, who was awarded the 

NSDAR Historical Preservation Medal and Louisville Thruston Past President Henry Head, who received a Service to 

Veterans award as well as a pin and certificate recognizing his 25 years as a member. 

 
 

The Colors were posted by members of Dr. V. Edward Masters Memorial Color 

Guard (L to R) David Head, Hayden Fuller, Will Schrader, Christopher 

Woo, Dan Klinck (Cmdr), Jon Huffman and Henry Head. 

Fincastle Regent Keitt Wood pre-

sided over this yearôs meeting. 

 

(L to R) George Meyers, President, Louisville Thruston, Maj. Gen. Richard Huck, USMC, Ret., Jessieanna Wells, 

KSDAR State Regent, Keitt Wood, Regent, Fincastle, Mary Krahulec , Regent, Isaac Shelby, Sharlene Cooper,  

Regent, John Marshall, Julie Hardaway, Regent, Peter Foree and Sylvia Gazak, Chaplain, Fincastle. 
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Constitution Week Meeting (cont.) 

  

Leslie Rogers Miller, KSDAR State 

Chaplain, is shown  here with J. David 

Sympson, Past-President General, 

NSSAR. 

 

 

Maj. Gen. Richard A. Huck, 

USMC (Ret.) spoke on ñNational 

Security & Global Terrorism.ò 

 

1st Vice Regent Cynthia Comp-

ton Stone (L)  presented the 

NSDAR Historic Preservation 

Medal to Lynn Renau. 

 

Past President Henry Head (R) was 

awarded a pin and certificate from 

President George Meyers recognizing 

his 25 years as a Louisville Thruston 

member. Henry also received a certifi-

cate of appreciation for his Service to 

Veterans.   


